
From: Anne Blankenship
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 7:58:44 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Anne Blankenship
alohaipu@cox.net
6192243001
3210 Garrison St
San Diego, 92106 
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From: Liane Brenner
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:28:34 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Liane Brenner
brenner.liane@gmail.com
858-793-0988
13383 Heston Place,
San Diego, 92130 

mailto:brenner.liane@gmail.com
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:ChrisCate@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Frank Cavanagh
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 7:32:35 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Frank Cavanagh
Kayak19frank@att.net
619-224-7121
3540 Hugo St.
San Diego, 92106 
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From: Jonathan Chapin
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:30:15 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Chapin
jonny2nite@gmail.com
8585238632
3120 Emerson St
San Diego, 92106 
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From: Jennifer Chapin
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:31:36 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Chapin
Jchapin22@gmail.com
8585238632
3120 Emerson St
San Diego, 92106 
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From: Marian Dangelo
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 5:05:04 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Marian Dangelo
mdangelo39@yahoo.com
6197958520
3118 Canon St #2
San Diego, 92106 
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From: korla eaquinta
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 5:45:44 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

korla eaquinta
korlajane@icloud.com
619-222-1579
3112 byron st
san diego, 92106 
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From: Allan Edwin
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 11:03:53 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Allan Edwin
aedwin@san.RR.com
6196027439
13535 Mira Montana Drive
Del Mar, 92014 

mailto:aedwin@san.RR.com
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:ChrisCate@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Jean Fisher
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 9:27:48 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Jean Fisher
jefisher@aquadog.net
619-282-7716
4080 Hancock St. #3910
San Diego, 92110-5177 
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From: Evelyne Fliszar
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 8:51:59 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Evelyne Fliszar
efliszar@hotmail.com
858-997-4986
5419 rider place
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Laura Georgakakos
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 5:24:10 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Laura Georgakakos
Lauragg@san.rr.com
8587921974
4983 Smith Canyon Ct
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Kristine Hayes
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:34:30 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Kristine and Patrick Hayes
4252 Mancilla Court
San Diego, CA 92130

Kristine Hayes
khayes@san.rr.com
858 7551716
4252 Mancilla Ct
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Allison Healy-Poe
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 6:34:03 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Allison Healy-Poe
Healypoe@yahoo.com
858-720-1202
4135 Pilon Point
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Dorothy H Knox
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:36:44 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Dorothy H Knox
dknox6@san.rr.com
858-755-8776
13019 Longboat Way
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: Ursula Krane
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 8:48:35 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Please vote to keep it open space for a park in the neighborhood. 

Sincerely,
Ursula Krane
Del Mar Heights
Ukrane@att.net

Ursula Krane
Ukrane@att.net
858 755 7105
13627 Calais Drive
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: Pierre Lambert
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 5:14:34 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Pierre Lambert
P.lambert1602@hotmail.com
858-461-1029
5419 Rider Pl
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Carol Lewis
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:57:40 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Carol Lewis
clewis1@san.rr.com
858-755-5771
12908 Candela Place
San Diego, 92130 
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From: John Matthews
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 6:44:29 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

John Matthews
Johnematthews@gmail.com
858-481-2499
13814 Condesa Dr. (Del Mar Heights)
Del Mar, 92014-3015 
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From: Irene Nava
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 6:32:41 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
I am asking that you listen to us the majority of San Diegans! As you know, the controversial One Paseo
project has been vigorously debated in the community for the past several years. Thousands of local
residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised serious concerns about the project. Four
community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more are speaking out about the dangerous
precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups seem to have no important roles to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. By ignoring the plea of the residents of these neighborhoods the
decision to continue seems arbitrary.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Irene Nava
ilnava@yahoo.com
619 544 5393
12819 Vinwood Court
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Alex Nevelson
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:26:48 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Alex Nevelson
aloljj@yahoo.com
8587932549
5245 VALLERY CT
SAN DIEGO, 92130 
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From: ANGELA NGUYEN
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 8:44:43 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

ANGELA NGUYEN
huyen92105@yahoo.com
8588477388
12971 FLINTWOOD WAY
SAN DIEGO, 92130 
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From: MICHAEL NGUYEN
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 8:45:41 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL NGUYEN
huyen92105@yahoo.com
8588477388
12971 FLINTWOOD WAY
SAN DIEGO, 92130 
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From: Kevin O"Rourke
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 5:10:58 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Kevin O'Rourke
kevin@pacinvad.com
619-742-3456
969 Klish Way
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: Shahpar Ostovar
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 5:39:10 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Shahpar Ostovar
shapar24@gmail.com
8582452854
13231 denara Rd
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Cary Port
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:28:14 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

On Monday, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project.  I respectfully request
that you give that reconsideration the time and attention the residents of Carmel Valley deserve.

I urge you to either rescind your previous decision, or elect to place the One Paseo issue on the ballot,
and ensure it is fairly scheduled for the June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by
the owner of the property, Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Cary Port

Cary Port
cp8181951@gmail.com
858.692.0777
12638 Carmel Country Road, Unit 140
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Ami Rahilly
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 11:25:51 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Ami Rahilly
amirahilly@gmail.com
8589457627
4485 Del Mar Ave
san Diego, 92107 
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From: russell rice
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 7:07:47 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

russell rice
russrhys@sbcglobal.net
858-395-1486
12634 portada place
san diegp, 92130 
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From: Sylvia rosenberg
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 9:56:40 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Sylvia rosenberg
Jadestone2@yahoo.com
858 794 8198
13535 Jadestone Way
San Diego, CA 92130 
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From: Nadia Shimotsu
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 8:53:25 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Nadia Shimotsu
nadia.benchabane@yahoo.com
314-629-3515
1803 Capistrano St.
san Diego, 92106 
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From: David Smith
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:37:31 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

David Smith
dsmith54@san.rr.com
858-480-1973
3516 Caminito Carmel Lndg
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Bo and Bruce Smitham
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:24:42 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Bo and Bruce Smitham
brosmitham@san.rr.com
858-947-5889
4217 Corte Famosa
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Diane Souza
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:54:26 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Diane Souza
dianeluvs2shop@att.net
619-223-1559
3952 liggett drive
san diego, 92106 
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From: Donna Szydelko
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 5:30:57 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Donna Szydelko
Thadcat@yahoo.com
858 792-8409
13050 Caminito Cristobal
Del Mar, CA 
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From: Ray Vrabel
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 1:00:54 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
First of all, I want to tell you that I'm not just a NIMBY who likes to complain to the City Council. I have
lived within 1/4 mile of this site for the past 17 years. I have seen this area along El Camino Real grow
as a business office center. The original planned development of this site called for it to have a large
building. Like the other business property along El Camino Real, that would have been just fine. The
problem is that the proposed "mixed use" developed is just way too over the top for what "fits" in the
community. If we didn't already have the Del Mar Highlands Mall and the NEW Village at Pacific
Highlands Range, there might be a need for more retail in this area. Likewise, there has been a
tremendous amount of new housing and rental development south of this area along the I-5 north of
the merge. I could see a moderate mixed use One Paseo (i.e., more than the originally allotted business
space plus a moderate amount of retail and other space; way below the current One Paseo proposal).
Don't let Kilroy ram this down the throats of this Carmel Valley community. Give the community what it
NEEDS, not what Kilroy WANTS. If Kilroy doesn't want to settle for anything less than their current
proposal, tell them "NO" and let them build their original office complex. Carmel Valley can handle that.

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Ray Vrabel
rbvrabel@yahoo.com
619-417-8564
12615-A El Camino Real
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Laura Walker
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 4:54:57 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Laura Walker
licwalker40@yahoo.com
858-481-2428
340 7th st
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: Jennifer Wells
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 5:01:47 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Wells
jwells9@san.rr.com
858-481-6970
12815 via Nieve
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Stephen G.Young
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 7:08:44 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,
Irene & steve Young

Stephen G. Young
Seadog1184@gmail.com
858 481-2907
13671 Mercado Drive
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: norman henry anderson
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 1:00:39 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

norman henry anderson
22norman22@gmail.com
858
399 stratford ct, Apt 333
Del Mar, CA 92014-3205, 92014-3205 
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From: Pam Avarello
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 9:39:44 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Pam Avarello
pavarello@yahoo.com
858-342-9797
5071 Seashell Place
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Steve Avarello
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 9:40:37 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Steve Avarello
pavarello@yahoo.com
858-342-9797
5071 Seashell Place
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Madjid Benchabane
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 1:41:11 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Madjid Benchabane
Mbenchab@prodigy.net
6362886872
4175 Middlesex drive
San Diego, Ca 
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From: Walter Carlin
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 2:53:44 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Walter Carlin
wcarlin1@san.rr.com
858.481.2283
14024 Rue Dazur
Del Mar, 02014 
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From: Thomas Carney
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 10:52:05 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Thomas Carney
tcarney@san.rr.com
858-259-0922
12929 Claymont Court
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Janet cohenour
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 4:13:19 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Janet cohenour
Jcohenour@cox.net
6192249639
1241 fleetridge drive
San diego, 92106 
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From: Denis Cormier
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 2:49:34 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Denis Cormier
dencor1024@yahoo.com
619-929-7337
3703 Wilcox
San Diego, 92106 
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From: Jay Curia
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 4:40:28 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Jay Curia
Jaytuna@caroluna.rr.com
619-223-8475
995 Pounr St
San Diego, 92106 
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From: judi Curry
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 2:35:48 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

judi Curry
judicurry@cox.net
619-225-9343
4683 Tivoli St.
San Diego, 92107 
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From: Ruth Ely
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 8:59:47 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely
Ruth Ely

Ruth Ely
ruth33@cox.net
619-224-5402
3814 Del Mar Avenue
San Diego, 92106 
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From: Tracy Fish
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 4:47:03 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Tracy Fish
PhotoTracy@aol.com
619 206 8975
3876 Talbot Street
San Diego, 92106 
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From: Bahram Forutanpour
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 9:47:19 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Bahram Forutanpour
forutanb@yahoo.com
(858)353-4046
3760 Overpark Rd
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Laura Fouquier
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 5:00:27 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Laura Fouquier
Laurafou@gmail.com
619-223-7364
917 Temple St.
San Diego, 92106 
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From: Barbara Franklin
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Saturday, May 09, 2015 2:39:49 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Barbara Franklin
Msbarbpl@aol.com
619-223-9757
941 Temple St.
San Diego, 92106 
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